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PRESENT: Steve Loane (General Manager), Leeanne Ryan (Director Development 
Services), DTS Tighe (Director Technical Services), Clr Anne-Louise Capel, Clr Gary 
Andrews, Clr Chris Sullivan, Clr Denis Todd, Mayor Peter Shinton, Sue Graham, Wendy Hill, 
Lloyd Graham, John Horne 
 
Chair: Steve Loane (General Manager) 
 
APOLOGIES: Clr Fred Clancy, Clr Murray Coe Rebecca Ryan and Barbara Smith 
 
RECOMMENDED that apologies be accepted 

Clr Sullivan/Clr Capel 
 
CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES  
RECOMMEND that the minutes of the Town Community Consultation Meeting Dunedoo, 
held on 27 November 2013 be accepted 

Clr Sullivan/W Hill 
 
BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES 
 

 Style/type of toilet for western end of Milling Park. Clr Sullivan reported that a 
number of people have inspected potential sites. 

 Update provided by Steve Loane on Abattoir 

 Intersection Digilah/Wallaroo Streets cars parked in the middle of the street 
  
AGENDA ITEMS 

1. Budget 2014/2015 

 Application forms distributed – discussed extending closing date until 11 April 
2014. 
 

2. White lines to be renewed at Give Way signs as needed  
 

3. Lions Park Toilet Block   

 External Closed Circuit TV – is this available? 

 The disabled toilet should be left open 24/7 , Coin operation 

 

4. Enquiry for Trees to be planted on Bolaro Street  

 Shade trees on road shoulder, northern side of road. 
 

5. Underground Power lines on Bolaro Street between Wallaroo and Merrygoen Street 

 Costing to be undertaken. 
 

6. Dump Point  

 Next two towns Coolah & Dunedoo for 2014/2015.   

 Funding not available in 2013/2014.  

 Suggested sites – Hall, Showground, Depot and parking area near Milling 
Park 

 DTS to provide further information on suitable sites 
 

7. Western end Park toilets 
 
8. Dunedoo Water Restrictions  
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 Residents updated on water restrictions.  Information provided on water levels 
in the bore. 

 
9. Cobbora transition fund projects update  

 Clr Sullivan provided detailed update on the two projects still under 
consideration, i.e.: Old Hospital site redevelopment and Dunedoo 
revitalisation 

 Updated on $1m Fund – Jubilee Hall 
 

 
10. Dust concerns at the Dunedoo Waste transfer site  

 Dust concerns for operators of the site with wind blowing into the shed 
 

11. Tree trimming inspections  

 Trees overhanging the school 

 Digilah Street centre 

 Tallawang Street, centre of street  

 Dead tree in Whiteley Street  
 

GENERAL BUSINESS 
 

1. More 50k signs  

 Stoddart’s 

 Road Blisters  

 T Intersection 

 Caravan Park 
 

2. Comment made about unsightly houses 
 

3. Letter and photos tabled by Clr Anne-Louise Capel from resident of Dunedoo 
regarding the road signage in Mudgee advising the route to take to Coolah.  The 
signage directs them via Cassilis.  In the residents opinion is the route taken by most 
would be through Gulgong to the Craboon Junction and then back on to the Black 
Stump Way (via Leadville) for the remainder of the trip.  

 
Meeting Closed   6.45  PM 


